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Donald Colarusso

From: Michael Roberts <mroberts@cityofrahway.com>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 2:02 PM
To: Donald Colarusso
Cc: scott@allhandsfire.com

I would like to thank Don and Scott Colarusso and the entire staff at All Hand Fire Equipment and Training. The members 
of  the Rahway Fire Department recently completed  End User training with the Sterling F4 Personal Safety System. We 
were extremely satisfied with the entire process. Don and his staff gave us two demonstrations with various members of 
our staff so we could make and educated decision on the equipment we were going to purchase. The All Hand Fire 
training staff provided  professional and informative classroom and hand on training at their  facility in Neptune City for 
all four of our shifts. I received nothing but positive feedback from  my members about the equipment and all of the 
related training.  
As we all know providing training for a group is not always easy. Don from All Hands Fire answered every one of my 
phone calls and E mails and provide us with not only outstanding equipment but with professional and first rate 
training.   
 
Michael Roberts 
Battalion Chief 
Administrative / Training Officer 
Rahway Fire Department 
!300 Main St. 
Rahway N.J. 07065 
732-827-2124 
 


